
WINNEBAGO COUNTY 

PLANNING & ZONING COMMITTEE 

PUBLIC HEARING 

April 30, 2013 6:30 P.M. 

LOUNGE ROOM – COURTHOUSE 

 

PRESENT: Supervisors, Pat Brennand - Chairman, Claud Thompson, Larry Kriescher, 

Maribeth Gabert, and Tom Egan.  Eric Rasmussen, Code Enforcement 

Officer.  Guests present. 

 

The meeting was called to order by P. Brennand, Chairman at 6:30 P.M. 

Committee members introduced themselves and Code Enforcement Officer explained 

the appeals procedure.   

 

1. Harrison Sturgis, N of Rockwood Ln & W of County Rd CB, Town of Neenah – 

Zoning Change 

 

Harrison Sturgis, Jr was sworn in as the property owner.  He explained that the 

Town had denied a portion of his request due to objections of the neighbors and that 

they decided he will need a LUPA for multi-family.   

 

Zoning Officer read a resolution from the Town of Neenah approving the proposed 

Zoning Changes on Lots 2, 3, and 4.  Staff also read a resolution from the Town of 

Neenah denying the proposed Zoning Change on Lot 1.   

 

There was no additional testimony and this portion of the hearing was closed. 

 

2. Blair Ellner, 4150 Rivermoor Rd, Town of Omro – Conditional Use  

 

Blair Ellner, the owner/applicant was sworn in.  He explained that he would like to 

construct a pond for wildlife purposes as well as for fill for the new home he will be 

constructing.   

 

Zoning Officer read resolution from the Town of Omro approving the Conditional Use 

with conditions.   

 

There was no additional testimony and this portion of the hearing was closed. 

 

 

 



Adjournment 

 

Motion by L. Kriescher to adjourn the meeting.  Seconded by C. Thompson.  Motion 

carried 5-0and the meeting was adjourned at 6:42 P.M. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Eric Rasmussen 

Recording Secretary 

ERR 


